
Y4 Homework                                         Due: Wednesday 13
th  

July 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Wow, what a week in year 4. On Tuesday, the children in year 4 had a full day of sports. In 

the morning, they learnt ‘Thai Boxing’ with the current female British Champion. Then, an 

afternoon packed full of ten different events for sports day. It was certainly a fantastic 

afternoon, we hope you enjoyed it. Wednesday, half the year group went to London Zoo, some 

stayed at school, whilst others attended Barnet Athletics. Thursday, we were all in school. 

Finally, Friday, the day the other half of the year had been waiting for, their turn to go to 

London Zoo. We would like to say a huge well done and thank you to ALL the children, who 

were so perfectly behaved on the trip. We would also like to say a thank you to all the 

parents/carers that paid for the trip and to those that volunteered to help. Without your help, 

trips like this would not be possible. 

What have we been doing? 

This week in English, we have been planning our letters to Ms Oliver with their suggestions as 

to how to improve break time.  

In Maths, we have been completing our assessments.  

In PSHE, our topic is ‘Changing Me’. This unit will cover subjects such as how our bodies 

change and will include parts of a male and female body, puberty and menstruation.     

Please ensure that children are wearing the correct school PE kit on both days (Tuesday all 

classes, 4SI Thursday and 4TK and 4JJ Friday). Please see the school website or speak to 

your class teacher if you are unsure.  Finally, please can we have some boxes of tissues for 

our classrooms. Thank you to those parents who have already donated.   

Just as a gentle reminder, both gates open at 8:40am - children are expected to be in class by 

8:50am at the latest.  

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to send us a message on Seesaw or 

come and speak to us following the dismissal of the children at the end of the day. 

 

Thank you and we hope you have a great weekend! 

The Year 4 Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 



 

Maths  

Please complete the activities assigned for you on Mathletics. 

English 

Your task this week is to write a formal letter to the zoo thanking them for your visit. Your letter must 

include all the features: your address, recipients address, date, correct opening, introduction, what you 

saw at the zoo, your favourite part of the day, conclusion and signed off correctly (please see sheet 

attached). You can write or type your letter, however the language must be formal. We look forward to 

reading your letters. 

 

Reading  

Please read for 20-30 minutes each day. Fill in your reading log whenever you complete a book. Don’t 

forget to give it a rating. When you reach the milestones that are printed on the log you will receive a 

prize in assembly. Please remember to use Bug club regularly to help improve your reading. All students 

are expected to read 10 Bug club books per term.  

 

Spellings - no spellings this week  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


